

LIONS LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE



5730 Executive Dr. Lansing, MI 48911

PHONE: (517) 887-6640

FAX: (517) 887-6642

EMAIL: lions@lionsofmi.com



ATTENTION:

Your help is needed. Please share this information with club members and officers!

August 2019

Dear Club Presidents and Secretaries:

We are pleased to announce that the 20th annual Michigan Lions Leadership Institute will be held on November 8, 9, 10, 2019, at the MacMullan Training Center on beautiful Higgins Lake.

Experienced presenters will conduct group sessions in a relaxed, informal setting. Offerings include Personality Styles, Personal Effectiveness, The Essence of Leadership, Listening and Speaking Skills, Managing Change, Setting Goals, Team Building, and Conflict Resolution.

In addition to the traditional Leadership Institute, a Graduate Institute is offered for those who have already attended the Leadership Institute and want to enhance and better utilize their Lions skills, presentation skills and leadership skills.

Both the Leadership Institute and the Graduate Institute begin with lunch on Friday at 11:30 a.m., with the first instructional sessions starting at 12:20 p.m. Registration precedes lunch, between 10:00 and 11:15 a.m.

The MacMullan Center is a recognized training center set in a natural, wooded environment. Housing is in lodges with semi-private rooms, and shared bathrooms. The food is great!

All of this — informational sessions, two night's lodging, and six meals — for only \$225.00 per person. We ask you to share information on the Leadership Institute and the Graduate Institute with your club officers and members.

The deadline for applications is October 7, 2019. Two informational brochures (which include application forms) are enclosed for your convenience and may be duplicated. Please make checks payable to "Michigan Lions Leadership Institute."

Yours in Lionism,

Bill Hansen, PID, Chairman Leadership Institute Committee

Enclosure